
The Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (“the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law”),
the Inflation Reduction Act (“IRA”), and the CHIPS and Science Act (“CHIPS Act”)
are federal assistance programs that are spurring the growth of IBEW’s industries.
Taking advantage of these programs is good for the industry, good for the community,
and good for your bottom line.
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These assistance programs include strict requirements for workforce
training, the payment of prevailing wage, equity and inclusion, and
community benefits.

These requirements must be carefully followed to secure and maintain
federal assistance under these laws and avoid costly compliance issues.

A partnership with the
IBEW gives applicants
a competitive
advantage when
applying for these
programs and can help
applicants with:

Community Benefits
Plan Development


